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As a property owner and longtime resident of Whittier I am strongly opposed to short term
rentals in residential neighborhoods. I would wish to see the City Council of Whittier not
allow them in the city or at the very least mandate enforceable laws and standards to maintain
the quality we expect in our neighborhoods. Do not allow passage of laws and regulations that
degrade our city. 

Rickey Robinson
13603 Sunrise Drive
Whittier, CA 90602

RECEIVED ON:________________________
Council Meeting:__________________ 
Agenda Item No.__________________October 10, 2023

10/10/23
14.A

mailto:rickey616@gmail.com
mailto:CCD@cityofwhittier.org



